Family Survey Talking Points

Family Training Visit prior to first 6-month IFSP or Exit

1.

Since we will be conducting the semi-annual or 6-month IFSP in the coming weeks, we would
like for families to complete a short survey to explain their experience with the early
intervention program. We like to survey families two times during the duration of services. At
the first 6-month IFSP and again at Exit.

Your responses to the survey are confidential. The answers will be analyzed as a group

The participant code on the postcard is used for tracking regional responses for comparison
data. The password is used so that you will be linked directly to the survey and are able to
login.

The information we receive from the surveys helps our State learn what is currently working
and what improvements need to be made to the program. Family Outcomes data is reported
to the Office of Special Education Programs (OSEP) annually. The surveys also provide the
State with needs for training, practice changes and technical assistance that will help us better
serve infants and toddlers.

Since you know your child best, we would love to receive feedback from you. There are two
ways to complete the survey. You can click on the QR code and it will take you directly to the
online survey. You will just need to enter your participant code and the password. If you lose
the participant code and/or password, please contact your Service Coordinator. If you prefer,
a paper survey will be mailed to you. You can complete it and mail it in using the self-
addressed stamped envelope.

If assistance is needed, you may contact Family Connection of SC. They assist families and
offer interpretive services for the completion of the Family Survey.

Thank the family for completing the survey. The feedback we receive from families allows us
to provide the best possible services for infants and toddlers and their families.




